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Good afternoon,

Please find attached Irrigation NZ’'s submission on the proposed National Policy Statement for Highly
Productive Land, and, outlining our support of Horticulture New Zealand’s submission.

We are happy to talk to Ministry representatives with regard to the contents of our submission.

Regards,

Kate Jefferd, North Island Project Manager, Irrigation New Zealand Inc,

Web: www.irrigationnz.co.nz
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